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First name: LAURA

Last name: RIFE

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Cibola Forest Assessment Report and Needs for Change Comments

 

Needs for Change Statements - no comments from KAFB Community Planning.

 

Assessment Report - Please reference Socioeconomic Assessment, Volume II,

Chapter8, pages 231-233.  The trends listed for Mt. Taylor, Sandia, and

Magdalena RDs include military training while Mountainair RD does not.

However, our records show there is a helicopter landing zone (HLZ 10) in the

Mountainair RD.  It's located on the western boundary in Township 5N, Range

4E, Section 13 in Management Area 15 for Full Capacity Rangelands.  See

attached map.

 

Recommend verifying this is consistent with your records and coordinating as

needed to determine if there are any trends associated with this to be

included in the assessment.  Please let me know if you disagree.

 

// SIGNED //

 

Mrs. Laura M. Rife

Base Community Planner

(505) 853-2811

email: laura.rife.ctr@us.af.mil 

 

 

-----Original Message-----

From: RIFE, LAURA M CTR USAF AFMC 377 MSG/CENMP 

Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 9:52 AM

To: 'cibolamtnsplanrevision@fs.fed.us'

Cc: OHTA, PRISCILLA W GS-12 USAF AFMC 377 MSG/CENE; GARCIA, MARTHA E GS-11

USAF AFMC 377 MSG/CEIE

Subject: Cibola Forest Assessment Report and Needs for Change Comments

 

Good morning,

 

Assessment Report:

Please reference Volume II, Chapter 8, pages 224 - 225.  The trends listed

for Mt. Taylor, Sandia, and Magdalena RDs include military training while

Mountainair RD does not.  However, our records show there is a helicopter

landing zone (HLZ 10) in the Mountainair RD.  It's located on the western

boundary in Township 5N, Range 4E, Section 13 in Management Area 15 for Full

Capacity Rangelands.  See attached map.

 

Recommend verifying this is consistent with your records and coordinating as

needed to determine if there are any trends associated with this to be

included in the assessment.  Please let me know if you disagree.

 



 

Needs for Change:

I am still working on a couple new Needs for Change statements.  I need to

verify this with my leadership before I send it.  I have a meeting scheduled

for the 17th and hope to be able to provide them to you later that day, if

that's not too late.  Please let me know if this is a problem.

 

Sincerely,

 

// SIGNED //

 

Mrs. Laura M. Rife

Base Community Planner

(505) 853-2811

email: laura.rife.ctr@us.af.mil 

 

 

 


